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December 8, 2024 

December Parent Letter 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Families, 

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year! 

Thank You families for all the support that you have provided for our school, staff, and administration. It has 
truly taken allof us to support our students this 24-25 School Year! Our students are making great gains, and we 
plan to continue to build and support the momentum throughout the second semester! 

Do you have anything to do on December 12 at 3:00pm? Our Secrist Drama Department is going to be 
performing in our Scorpion stage! Please attend! 
Our Wonderful Secrist Orchestra and Band will be providing an outstanding Winter Performance on December 
18 at 6:00pm. Please plan on attending a great concert and performance as well. 

We will be distributing food boxes for any families that need additional food for the holidays once again this 
year. However, we will need the names and numbers of family members in the family for accurate 
count/information. 
Please contact our Main Office to request a food box if you need help! Please sign up! 

When we return to school in January, we are going to be concentrating on student attendance and passing 
grades. The focus now is getting our students prepared for that transition into high school! Our high schools are 
expecting our middle schoolers to be transitioning with the knowledge and commitment of being on-time to 
classes and getting excelling grades. We can do this! Please ensure that our Scorpions are at school regularly, 
being on-time and completing their classroom assignments. 

Girls and Boys Soccer Season starts right away when we return from break in January, so be sure to get those 
physicals completed during the Winter Break! 

Have a wonderful break and we will see you on January 6, 2025. 

Have a safe and Happy New Year! Happy 2025! 

Go Scorpions! 
Miss Garcia 

Secrist will build a community that respects 
each other, achieves academic mastery and 

prepares for the future. 

https://SecristMS.tusd.org

